
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students of Class IX-C, 

A Special Class for Computer Science will be taken tomorrow, 11/03/2022 

(Friday) for the students of Class IX-C just after the examination. Therefore 

the school timing for the students of Class IX-C will be 08.00 am to 11.30 am 

tomorrow. 

Students of Class IX-C will bring their Computer Book tomorrow. 

 

PRINCIPAL 


